

Nalabila Monthly

www.stanthonysschoolkitimat.com

Follow us on Facebook: St. Anthony's School

Volume 14 Issue 1 Sept 8th, 2017

Principal:

Ms. Katja Groves

Email: staprincipal@cispg.ca

Administrative Assistant:

Mrs. Jessica Goncalves email: staoffice@cispg.ca Ph: 250-632-6313

Office Hours: 8:30am to 12:00pm & 12:30pm

to 3:30pm

Council Members: Tracy Tavares, Kerie McLaren, Markus Feldhoff, Sylvie Krabes, Doris Agdeppa and Laura Thompson

Parent Group: First meeting Tuesday,

September 14th

*Regular meetings every 2nd Tuesday of the month at 7:30 pm in the Staff Room

September

9am School Mass 10th Parish Mass to Bless the Staff 12th PSG Meeting @ 7:30 14th **Meet the Teacher Evening** 21st Instrument Rental Night 22nd Pro-D No School 29th **Terry Fox Run**

October

6th School Mass @ 9am Div 6 led 9th Thanksgiving Day-No School 10th PSG Meeting @ 7:30 31st Halloween-Dress in Orange and Black

November

3rd School Mass @ 9am 7th **PSG Meeting** 10th Pro- D No School 11th Remembrance Day STAT No School 13th 14th PSG Meeting @ 7:30 23rd 1st Report Cards go home 24th Parent/Teacher Interviews No School

December

School Mass @ 9am 12th PSG Meeting @ 7:30 14th **Christmas Presentation** 15th Non Instructional Afternoon 18th School Closed for Christmas Break

*School Mass is normally on the first Friday of the month unless otherwise stated.



Welcome Back to School!

We would like to give a very special welcome to all of our returning, new families and to all of our Kindergarten students. Welcome to our school family!

This School year's theme is

"Care for Everyone in Our Common Home"

A reminder that Classroom Fees are due on Friday, September 15th! Gr's K-6 \$85 per child and Senior Academy 7-9 \$125 per child. Please submit these fees into the school office as soon as possible. You are welcome to phone the office at 250-632-6313 to give credit card information over the phone for payment. Also, a reminder that all Bus, Field Trip and Commitment Forms are now due. Thank you!!

Introducing this year's staff line up:

Principal—Ms. Groves Administrative Assistant— Mrs Goncalves Division 1—Ms Fitzpatrick Division 2—Mrs McKinnon Division 3—Mrs Kaberry Division 4—Mrs Grinceri Division 5—Ms Pires Division 6—Mr Reilly Division 7—Mrs Baker Division 8—Mrs Wieler Division 9—Ms DeSousa

French/Library/PE—Mr. Nicolai Music/Band—Ms. Melody

Pre-K-Mrs. Sanford EA—Ms Nichols

EA—Mrs Kaines

EA—Mrs Dzikowska

EA—Mrs Rands EA-Ms Dizon

EA—Mrs Medeiros

Bus—Mr Mauro & Mr Cook Custodian—Mrs Gascon Maintenance—Jim Ferguson Nalabila Monthly Update Page 2



Please send an email to your child's teacher so that they may be in contact with you.

Div 1: bfitzpatrick@cispg.ca Div 2: hmckinnon@cispg.ca Div 3: tkaberry@cispg.ca Div 4: bgrinceri@cispg.ca Div 5: tpires@cispg.ca

Div 5: tpires@cispg.ca
Div 6: creilly@cispg.ca
Div 7: ebaker@cispg.ca
Div 8: kwieler@cispg.ca
Div 9: rdesousa@cispg.ca
French: jnicolai@cispg.ca

Band/Music: mfiahlo@cispg.ca

Office: staoffice@cispg.ca

Principal Groves: staprinicipal@cispg.ca



Terry Fox Run is on Friday, September 29th. Students are welcome to come to school dressed in their "Casual" clothes this day for a minimum donation of \$2 to go to the Terry Fox Foundation.



Bring your smile! Student photos will be taken on Wednesday, Sept 27th,



St. Anthony's Parent Support Group



Our first Parent Support Group Meeting is on Tuesday, September 12th in the Staff Lounge at 7:30. Please use the doors closest to the staff parking lot. Many new volunteers are needed!! Hope to see you there!

You're invited to

Meet the Teachers Wine and Cheese social on Thursday, September 14th at 6pm in the Gym. This is an adult only event. Come out and enjoy this social with other parents and our staff at St. Anthony's. Wine and cheese will be provided!!



Sight & Sound will be having an Instrument Rental night here at St. Anthony's on Thursday, September 21st at 6:30pm in our Gym. For those students who will be needing to rent instruments this will be time!



There will be a special blessing for the teachers of St. Anthony's during mass on Sunday, Sept 10th at 10am. We would love to see you all there!

When dropping off and picking up your children please park properly in a parking stall. DO NOT park along side the Gym. And always drive the speed limit! There



are many children out in the parking lot and their safety is always our priority.

Remember to check our website regularly! You can find out about upcoming events, notices, monthly newsletters, enrollment forms, bus schedule, and many more pictures!!

Visit today at:

www.stanthonysschoolkitimat.com